
Good Day All 
 
Those who were able to attend Friday’s meeting whether in person or virtually, heard a presentation 
from Norm regarding the history and importance of the Rotary Foundation in the world. 
  
November is Foundation month and as your Treasurer I am taking this opportunity to remind you of the 
different ways for you to contribute to the Foundation.  Whichever way you choose, please let me know 
if you wish to direct your donation to the Annual Fund or Polio Plus. If not specified it will go to the 
Annual Fund. 

1. Send me an e-transfer for the amount you wish to contribute.  Send to my email: 
jgm@netidea.com   (first letter is a small J ) 
  

2. Give me your donation at an ‘in person’ meeting at the Hume. Either cash or cheque. 
  

3. Mail your cheque to the club’s post office box: 
Rotary Club of Nelson 
PO Box 374 Stn Main 
Nelson, BC 
V1L 5R2 
  

4. Go online to Rotary.org, sign into MyRotary and do your donation directly. 

  
This year also, I am receiving contributions for the Mackay memorial – in memory of our friend Dr. John 
Mackay.  As per Mac’s request, these contributions will go to the Endowment Fund.  If you also wish to 
contribute to the memorial fund please make it clear on your donation so I can direct it correctly. 
  
Those of you who have already been contributing through meeting envelopes – I will be sending each of 
you an individual email to let you know what you have contributed to date. 
  
Remember that as a club we participate in the Every Rotarian Every Year program where each Rotarian 
contributes something to the Foundation.  We do this by contributing $25 from each member’s dues to 
the Foundation in the member’s name.  However, we do hope that each member will add to that – 
hopefully reaching at least $100 in annual contributions. 
  
Finally, December 4 is the deadline for getting your contributions to me.  After the 4th I will be sending 
off the forms and contributions to the Rotary Foundation – Canada in Toronto.  They must receive it by 
Dec 31 in order to process tax receipts for the 2020 year. 
  
Any questions please let me know. 
  
Cheers 
Jeanette 
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